
 

 

 

The 2022 Welsh Mountain Sheep Society Open Day will be held under the auspices of the 

Meirion branch in Cae Poeth, Cwm Cynllwyd, Llanuwchllyn, Bala, on Saturday 1st October 

2022 at 1:00pm, courtesy of Glyn and Awena. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The sharing of vehicles should be attempted where appropriate as the road and access to the 

location is very limited. To reach Cae Poeth you will have to pass through the village of 

Llanuwchllyn, over a bridge towards Dinas Mawddwy. There will be signs on the road for you 

to follow and we ask everyone to park on the Rhyd-y-Bod farm fields (with thanks for their 

permission). You will have to walk down the field to the small bridge over the river Twrch and 

walk up towards the Cae Poeth yard. If this is a problem it will be possible to get transport 

from the field to the yard using an appropriate vehicle. 

Cae Poeth is a 215 acer farm starting at 800ft above sea level and rising to 2000 feet. There 

are 260 ewes and 80 yearlings. Lambing percentage was 150% for last season. All ewes in the 

flock are put to a Welsh Mountain ram and 50 acers is grassland and the rest is unimproved 

habitat land. There are 6 rams in the flock and the whole flock is part of the Hybu Cig Cymru 

EBV scheme. The flock will be shown in the surrounding fields and also in the sheds. Light 

refreshments will be provided by Cig Oen Aran. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

How to Get There; 

From Llanuwchllyn village please follow the signs 

 

Postcode – LL23 7DF 

What3words - ///mynegai.trwsiodd.colomen 

If you have any queries please contact; 
 
Elain Gwilym 
Cefn Lleuar, 
Llanllyfni, 
Caernarfon, 
Gwynedd 
LL54 6ST 
elain.gwilym@outlook.com 
07738256861 
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